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Casework | 

 

 

Professor Frank Bloch 

In early May, KLC hosted a visit by a leading 

clinical legal education professor from Vanderbilt 

University USA, Professor Frank Bloch. He 

presented a faculty seminar on current 

developments in legal education in the USA, and he 

partnered with KLC Director Anna Cody to teach a 

half day workshop on effective supervision skills for 
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Rights Commission. By the time of the conciliation, 

our client had found other employment. We helped 

the client settle her complaint at the Commission. 

[back to top] 

Disability Discrimination by Housing NSW 

KLC recently represented a client in a long running case of disability 

discrimination. Our client experiences mobility issues and as result uses mobility 



In June, KLC employment law solicitor, Maria Nawaz, attended the Young Lawyers 

NSW Midyear Assembly as a CLCNSW representative, and discussed the 

importance of clinical legal education in equipping young lawyers with the skills to 

act ethically in practice. 

[back to top] 

Unfair Dismissal Matter 

 

KLC Employment Solicitor, 

Maria Nawaz 

KLC recently settled an unfair dismissal case for a 

client who was working as a duty manager at a 

pub. Money went missing from the till on a night 

he was not working, and our client was asked to 

cover the loss or sign a written warning. He 
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another means of achieving this goal. We asked 

that the Act not be amended and, if amended, that 

the bill be significantly changed before it is 

introduced. Our letter was supported by Kooloora 

Community Centre, SENC, Sydney Multicultural 

Centre, Darwin Legal Service and National 

Association of Community Legal Centres. 

[back to top] 

Royal Commission Issues Papers 

 

Royal Commission Report 

KLC IS contributing to the research being carried 

out by the Royal Commission into child abuse in 

institutions. We sent a submission on civil litigation 

and its value to redressing harm caused by child 

abuse and will be sending a submission on redress 

schemes. 

[back to top] 

Victims Compensation 

KLC continues to monitor the implementation of the new victims financial support 

scheme and contribute to discussions at the CLCNSW victim's compensation and 

domestic violence committee meeting. We will be contributing case studies to a 

letter being drafted by CLCNSW regarding the 12 month legislative review of the 

scheme. 

[back to top] 

CLINICAL LEGAL EDUCATION 

Paper Presented At CLC NSW Symposium 21 May 

 

KLC Director Anna Cody 

In May KLC Director, Anna Cody, presented a 

paper on ethical frameworks used in community 

legal centres at the NSW CLC symposium. The 

paper drew on the work we have been doing in the 

Centre with students and also challenging some of 

the dominant professional responsibility 

approaches. 

[back to top] 
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Kaleesha Morris, KLC 
Aboriginal Access Worker 

In March participated in the Kooloora Community 

Centre's 'Close the Gap' Day, KLC students and 

staff held an information table and UNSW 

Indigenous student volunteers hosted 'Indigenous 

traditional games'. This was a great community 

event and there was good participation from all 

generations. 

In May Kaleesha assisted the Federal Circuit Court 

to organize its morning tea celebration to launch its 

new Reconciliation Action Plan on the 30th of May. 

[back to top] 

Community Legal Education 

For Law Week 2014, KLC's Aboriginal access worker held a CLE titled 'First Nations 

People and the Law' at Malabar Library. At this event Kaleesha and a KLC student 

talked about our Aboriginal Access Program, the NSW Consorting Laws, and the 

Justice Reinvestment Campaign. There was a great turnout for the event and the 

evaluation forms indicate the CLE was very well-received. 

[back to top] 
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the future. 





we wish her all the very best. 
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Welcome Roselle Nunes 

 

Roselle Nunes - New KLC  

Front Office Supervisor 

KLC is delighted to welcome Roselle Nunes to the 
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